
TOWN OF RYE 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Rye Conservation Commission will hold a PUBLIC HEARING in accordance with RSA 

675:7 on Thursday, October 19, 2017 at 7:00 PM at the Rye Town Hall, 10 Central Road, to 

discuss acquisition of a gift of a 1.15 acres unbuildable lot at 0 Ocean Blvd., Map 8.4, Lot 158, 

owned by Deborah A. Anderson and assessed at $24,200.   

 

Town of Rye Conservation Commission 

Sally King, Chairman 
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